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From: SERENA MANKILLER <smankill@flagmail.wr.usgs.gov>
To: ibrddm10.ibrdgwia("barrett@trilobyte.net","EcoPlan...
Date: Fri, Dec 11, 1998 12:57 PM
Subject: February 1999 TWG Meeting
MEMORANDUM
GCMR-700
ADM 10.00
TO: TWG OFFICIAL MEMBERS; COURTESY COPY LIST
FROM: SERENA MANKILLER, GCMRC SECRETARY

SUBJECT: TECHNICAL WORK GROUP MEETING FEBRUARY 18,1999
GRAND CANYON, ARIZONA

There has been a change in date for the February 1999 Glen Canyon Technical
Work Group Meeting. It is now scheduled for:

Date: Thursday, February 18, 1999
Time: 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. (noon)
Location: Albright Training Center at Grand Canyon National Park

The agenda will be distributed in late January/early February.

A meeting announcement has been posted on the AMWG/TWG web site. The
Bureau of Reclamation is submitting a Federal Register Notice may be
reviewed at a later date via the USBR AMP web site at

http://uc.usbr.gov/amp. This notice will be faxed to official members

without access to the internet or who have otherwise requested to be on the
TWG fax list.

The TWG Chairman, Robert Winfree (NPS), has generously made some
preliminary arrangements, and has provided us with the following
information for your travel planning:

We have reserved 20 dormitory rooms in Albright training center at Grand
Canyon National Park for use by GCMRC staff and scientists February 15, 16,
17, and 18 (all the rooms available there).

We've also checked on the availability of rooms with Grand Canyon Lodges
for TWG members. Rooms are available at the following lodges and rates.
Travelers should make their own reservations by calling National Park lodge
reservations at (303) 297-2757. This is the "slow" season and plenty of
rooms are still available in three complexes, but one lodge and restaurant
(Maswick) will be closed for renovation and the canyonside rooms will
probably fill up.

Yavapai $98 + tax (The Yavapai cafeteria will be open) Kachina and
Thunderbird: $107 parkside, $117 canyonside (Most, but not all canyonside
rooms have a view of the canyon. Trees obscure some views.)

The historic El Tovar lodge has very few rooms left for these dates. Check
for availability and rates if you want to stay there.
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Note: The GCMRC Symposium on FY98 Scientific Results--Colorado River
Ecosystem will be held on February 16-17, 1999, at the Albright Training
Center location. Attendance at this symposium provides an opportunity for
the TWG to interact directly with scientists and hear technical

presentations on all aspects of currently funded science activities
sponsored by the GCMRC. Details will be forthcoming in future
communications, and will be posted on the GCMRC AMWG/TWG web site.

CC: ibr4dm10.ibrdgwia("TGUNN@LeesFerry.com" "LEESFERRY....



